
 

The Illinois Prairie Path 

Saturday, April 27th, 2013 

9:00AM –Rain or Shine 

In observance of Earth Day 2013, The Illinois Prairie Path not-for-profit Corporation, 
has scheduled their Annual Earth Day Trail Cleanup for  

Saturday, April 27th, Rain or Shine! 

Volunteers are needed! Our goal each year is to clean up as much of the 62 miles of the 

Illinois Prairie Path as possible.   Hopefully, we will continue to duplicate the same effective and 
extraordinary cleanup that is done each year for Earth Day. We would like you to help us by rolling 
up your sleeves (but wear work gloves), and pick up litter along the trail. Please dress 
appropriately due to weather, and join us on Saturday, April 27th. 

If you, your family, co-workers and club organizations are interested in helping out, please contact 
one of the cleanup coordinators listed below:  

Aurora Branch/Naperville- Ed Barsotti 
630-978-0583 or Email: lib@bikelib.org  
Elgin Branch/Oliver Square 
Dick and Nancy Wilson 847-299-7882 or  
Email: nancy60018@yahoo.com 
Elmhurst**- Bob Hoel 630-279-8510 or 
Email: bob.hoel@comcast.net 
Geneva (Fox River going East)- David Peterson 
630-232-2153 or Email: dw-peterson-pe@ieee.org  
Glen Ellyn- Michael Strong 630-547-5203 or 
Email: mstrong@glenellyn.org 
Lombard- David Gorman 630-620-5700 or 
Email: gormand@villageoflombard.org  
 
 

 
Maywood/Bellwood- Lennel Grace 708-244-1673 
or Email: lennelgracejr@gmail.com  
Villa Park- Pride Commission                              
630-592-6052  Email: tchan.bauer@gmail.com 
Warrenville- Jennifer McMahon 630-514-3040 or 
Email: McMahon2635@comcast.net 
West Chicago/Geneva Spur- Scott Hensey  
630-231-8261 or Email: scott.hensey@gmail.com 
Wheaton- Tracy Vought 630-260-2870 or  
Email: tgasiel_vought@yahoo.com 
Winfield- Erik Spande 630-871-6640 or  
Email : erik.spande@comcast.net 
 

For additional information or locations: 
Susan Degnan: SueLite97@yahoo.com 630-940-4255 

or 
Bob Sobie: BobSobie@aol.com 630-253-6173 

 
 

** The path is cleaned year around by volunteers. Your help in keeping the path clean is 
appreciated. Please remove all drink containers and snack wrappers you take with you on the path.  
For more information or to become a member of the Illinois Prairie Path, please visit www.ipp.org or 
“like” us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/IllinoisPrairiePath.       Thank you.  **  
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